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A special thank you to all who attended our 
Open House last week. It was great to see so 
many families join us for this special event! 

Welcome Back  
Welcome back to new school year! The 2017-
2018 school year is going to be a great one at 
Jane Addams. We are excited to welcome our 
new staff. 
 
Juan Lopez- ESL Resource 
Destiny Przytulski- Music 
Marsha Kasper- Physical Education 
Wayne Wagner- Psychologist 
Monica Baier- Social Worker 
Catalina Rubilar- Speech/Language 
Teresita Chavez- Health Clerk 
Lizeth Arreguin- Instructional Assistant 
Andrea Galvez- Library Clerk 
 
Morning Routines Playground Safety 
Safety is a top priority at Jane Addams. Here are 
a few reminders about morning routines and 
playground safety: 

1. The first bell rings at 8:30. Students line 
up at this time. The second bell rings at 
8:35. Students enter the building. 
 

2. After 8:35 students should enter 
through their assigned playground 
door. At 8:55 students enter through 
the front door and receive a tardy slip. 
 

3. During inclement weather students may 
enter the lunchroom doors. The doors 
will open at 8:20. 
 

4. Parents who need to enter the building 
must go through the front door and sign 
in. To ensure the safety of everyone, no 
parents are allowed through the 
playground doors. 
 

5. Please do not drive into the parking lot 
to drop off students at any time. 

 

 

PBIS at Jane Addams 
Coming to school every day is crucial for the 
academic success of our students. At Jane 
Addams School we encourage our students to 
be at school every day. Our daily school wide 
attendance goal is 97%. Please support us by 
ensuring that your child is at school every day. 
 
The Welcome Back PBIS Pep Rally will be held 
on Friday, 22nd. Students will revisit our Panther 
Expectations and engage in team building 
activities. 
 
Reading Calendars and RAZ Kids 
Reading at home is a very important part of the 
home/school learning connection. It is Jane 
Addams requirement that students read each 
night. Teachers will send home a monthly 
reading calendar to keep track of nightly 
reading. Reading calendars are also available 
online on the school website at 
https://janeaddams.maywood89.org/. 
 
In order to increase access to books, each child 
at Jane Addams has an account for the online 
reading program RAZ Kids which provides 
thousands of digital books for students to read. 
Teachers will send home information on how to 
download the RAZ Kids app along with personal 
log in information. Go to https://www.raz-
kids.com/ to log in to your child’ account. 
 
Spirit Wear 
We are now taking orders for Jane Addams 
Spirit Wear! Students can purchase a variety of 
clothing with the Jane Addams logo to be worn 
on Fridays. We even have a special parent shirt! 
Orders forms are available online or from your 
child’s teacher and are due by October 6th. 

Sincerely, 

 

The Jane Addams Faculty and Staff 
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